
Show Choir camp is Monday August 5th- Wednesday August 7th 2024. The students will be
learning the new show and will be participating in learning new vocals, choreography,
terminology, as well as getting to know each other. Please wear comfy/athletic wear for
rehearsals. We will be starting at 9:00 am in the high school choir room and ending everyday at
4:00 pm. They will get an hour for lunch from Noon-1:00 p.m. They are able to leave for lunch or
pack a lunch. If they choose to leave for lunch they should stay in the Tolono or Savoy area.
Students are expected to be at camp if they are enrolled in show choir and plan on being in
show choir for the year. This camp is crucial to learning a lot about the show. It is $50 per
student to help pay for rights to the music, to pay the person that wrote the show, and our
choreographers. It can be paid by cash or check written to Unity High School. It has to be paid
by the first day of camp for the student to be able to participate
If you have any questions please contact Delaney Jablonski at 618-381-6880 or by email at
jablonskid@unity.k12.il.us
Below is a permission slip stating that your child will be in attendance and that I have received
your payment. Thank you!!

Parent/Guardian Signature:________________________ Date:____________
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